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CES LOVES OUR 
GRANDPARENTS!  

Mission Statement 
 

Christ Episcopal School is a diverse community of learners who participate in an enriched academic program in a  
nurturing Christian environment which fosters a dedication to service to others and a love of lifetime learning. 

 

Pumpkin Patch Opens!! 
 

Christ Episcopal School is hosting its 25th 
annual Pumpkin Patch from Wednesday, 
Oct. 12th until Monday, Oct. 31st or until all 
pumpkins are gone. The pumpkins are due 
to arrive Tuesday, Oct. 11th at 3:30 pm. 
Adults are needed to unload them and set up 
the patch. Workers are also needed to sell 
the pumpkins in two-hour shifts from 10:00 am to dusk, 
Mondays through Saturdays, and noon until dusk on Sundays. 
Please call the school office at 936-564-0621 or contact one 
of the Pumpkin Patch co-chairs by text, Elizabeth Gaudette at 
936-615-2116, or Catherine Polk at 936-553-8077, to 
volunteer two hours of your time.  
 

You can also sign up for a date and time online at  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f44abad2d6-2022 

 

We depend on your volunteering to make this a success!  

Thank you!  

CES Pumpkin Patch T-Shirts 
can be worn on Fridays during the month of 
October to promote our Pumpkin Patch and 
our school. Preschool children may wear 
them any day of the week during the month 
of October. Order forms coming soon! 

We were able to hold our Donuts with 
Grandparents this year to acknowledge 

Grandparents’ Day 
and to celebrate grandparents and 

special friends nearby and far away. 
Grandparents are so important to us 
and make such a difference in our lives.  
Thank you, CES Parent Association and 
CES teachers, for making this happen. 

Everyone loved being together. 

Teachers welcomed 
their students and 

parents for an 
educational and 

informational Open 
House on Monday 
night, September 

26th. How wonderful 
to see our halls and 

classrooms filled with 
our fabulous CES 

families! 

2022 Scholastic Book Fair! 
 

     The CES Scholastic Book Fair was a great 
success. A percentage of all purchases is used to buy 
new books for the school library, as well as classroom 

libraries for all grades. All donations made towards 
classroom wish lists were met by grateful teachers and 
students who are excited to read them. Thank you for 

your support in helping us grow happy readers!   



 

 

 
 

UPCOMING OCTOBER EVENTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students in grades 1-5 created digital drawings in 
Microsoft Paint and Paint 3D utilizing a stylus and 
drawing tablet. Combined together, the drawings 
create a map of the CES Computer Lab.  

 
Tuesday, Oct. 11 Pumpkins arrive, 3:30 pm 
 
Wednesday, Oct. 12- Pumpkin Patch Opens! 
Monday, Oct. 31 (10:00 am - dusk, Mon.-Sat. 
    12:00 noon - dusk, Sun.) 
Friday, Oct. 7 &    
Monday, Oct. 10  NO SCHOOL, Fall Break 
 
Friday, Oct. 14  CES-PA Western Day BBQ Lunch 
 
Friday, Oct. 21  End of first 9 weeks 
   (kindergarten - grade 5) 
  
Monday, Oct. 24 - Parent Conferences 
Friday, Oct. 28  (kindergarten - grade 5) 
 
Monday, October 31 Halloween 
   Non-Uniform Dress Day 

 
 
 

 

 

The 1st grade curriculum in Mrs. Tucker’s 

class uses twin pops to encourage the kids 

to count by twos.  The children enjoyed 

twin popsicles on a Friday afternoon to 

wrap up this math concept.  

WEEKLY RUNNING IN P.E. Technology Class Project 

 

I scream, you scream,  
we all scream  
for Ice Cream! 

Mrs. Hanes’ 4th grade class recently made ice cream with the 
help of Mr. Hanes. The activity included math, science, and 

writing skills. Students measured ingredients, discussed states of 
matter, as well as how salt lowers the freezing point of water, and 
then wrote a letter to their parents about the activity. What fun! 

Yummy yum yum!  

COUNTING BY TWOS 

 

Coach Kubacak encourages all of her 

students to run each Wednesday to 

improve their cardiovascular and muscular 

endurance. She runs with the older grades 

to motivate them! 


